
Empire Township  

P.O. Box 234 

Empire, Michigan 49630 

Leelanau County 

 

Annual Meeting 

And 

Budget Hearing 

 

The Empire Township Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed budget for fiscal year 

2024/2025 at the Township’s Annual Meeting on March 23, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. at the 

Township Hall, 10088 W. Front Street, Empire, Michigan. 

 

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be 

a subject of this hearing. 

 

Immediately following the annual and budget meetings, the Township Board will hold a special 

meeting at the Township Hall to adopt the 2024/2025 fiscal year budget. A copy of the 

proposed budget is available at leelanau.gov/empiretwp.asp or you may contact the Clerk at 

231-326-5349.  Public comment is welcome at the meetings or may be written to the attention 

of the Township Clerk, PO Box 234, Empire, MI 49630. 

 

 
The Empire Township board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals with disabilities at the 

meeting upon notice to the Empire Township board. Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the 

Clerk, Christine Neiswonger by writing PO Box 234, Empire, MI 49630 or calling 231-326-5349. 

 

 

Christine M. Neiswonger 

Empire Township Clerk 


